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Seven Leaders Trained in Palmetto, FL
The Palmetto Library was the setting for this FIT Training class in Palmetto, FL.  On the ends, without 
certificates, are Board Members Ed White, Geneva Presha, and Fred DeMouey.  This wonderful group of 
sincere and dedicated individuals came from different backgrounds and for different reasons.  A few had 
previously been trained but were coming for a refresher course.  One person looked us up on the internet 
and another was referred by her church.  Various churches were represented.

FIT Board Size Increased from 9 to 14
In the photo at the right, taken 
at the Quarter 4 meeting in Bra-
denton, the main business was 
electing the board members 
who would be carrying forth the 
work as of January 1.
Shown around the table, left to 
right, are incoming board mem-
bers Jim and Lorna Hendrix, 
continuting board members 
Beverly Shatterly, Helen Camp-
bell, Don Pratt, Ed White, Fred 
DeMouey, and new board mem-
ber William Hassett. Shown on 
the screen via Skype are Ange-
la Anderson and retiring mem-
ber Elena Bozzi. Not shown, 
Don Carter, Ted Gaines, and 
Joseph Johnsick.



•  Over 850 Leaders Trained – Received One-Day Training
•  Leaders 58% Female, Clients 62% Male
•  Leader Training Available Throughout United States
•  A High-Quality Program with Structure and Focus
•  A Practical Program that is both “Life Skills” and “Biblical”
•  Certified Leaders Receive…

  • Free Materials as Funds Permit
  • Customized Graduation Certificates for all Graduates of a Course
  • Summary of All Student Credits Earned (by Request Only)
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